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PRESS RELEASE 
Kottke Trucking and Relay for Life Hold 9th Annual ‘Golf Towards a Cure’ 

The event raised over $10,000 for cancer research. 

BUFFALO LAKE, MINN -   On Monday, June 15, Kottke Trucking and The 18 Wheelers, a Relay for Life team in 

Renville County, hosted their ninth annual ‘Golf Towards a Cure’ event at Oakdale Golf Club, just north of 

the town of Buffalo Lake. 17 teams participated in the event raising over $10,000 for cancer research. 

The course was filled with 17 teams playing in a four-member, best-ball tournament on the scenic golf 

course on a beautiful day for golfing in Minnesota. 

Kottke Trucking would like to thank the many sponsors that help make the event possible, the players for 

taking time out of their busy work schedules to come play golf for a great cause, the 18 Wheelers Relay for 

Life team for bringing us all together, and to Oakdale Golf Club for hosting us and letting us take over the 

course for the majority of the day. 

Next year’s event will be the 10th annual ‘Golf Towards a Cure’ event and it is already on the books for 

June 20, 2016, the day after Father’s Day, at Oakdale Golf Club.  

Over the now nine-year history of the event, it has raised over $100,000 for cancer research.  

Kottke Trucking has been in business since 1938 and for the past three decades has found our primary 

business in transporting dry, refrigerated and frozen food items. We operate in the midwest, south and 

southeastern parts of the United States. Our fleet consists of 90 drivers and 20 support staff. For more 

information on Kottke Trucking, go to our website at www.kottke-trucking.com.  

### 

Contact: Kyle Kottke 
Kottke Trucking, Inc 
Phone: (800) 248-2623 
Fax: (320) 833-5856 

211 Hwy 212 E 
Buffalo Lake, MN 55314 
www.kottke-trucking.com 

 


